
From: Marie Colon
To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info
Subject: Re: Blower Door Test - Permit #000047619
Date: Friday, June 6, 2025 11:25:26 AM

External Sender - From: (Marie Colon

<marie.colon72@gmail.com>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.
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On Fri, Jun 6, 2025, 11:24 AM Marie Colon <marie.colon72@gmail.com> wrote:
Attached please find the required blower door testing completed report for our build at
1081 Sw Nebraska Terrace Ft White.

If you have any questions please let me know. Please update our file. Thank you.
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Marie & Angel Colon


